
I hope this email finds you well. I'm reaching out to express my concern regarding the 
proposed rezoning in our neighborhood to accommodate Accessory Dwelling Units 
(ADUs). 

While I understand the need for affordable housing options and the potential benefits 
of ADUs, I have reservations about the impact this rezoning may have on the character 
and infrastructure of our community. 

Having lived in this neighborhood for a year, I've come to appreciate its unique charm 
and sense of community. I worry that introducing ADUs could lead to overcrowding, 
increased traffic, and strain on our already limited resources such as parking. 

Additionally, many of our neighbors share similar concerns about the proposed 
rezoning. We believe that preserving the current zoning regulations is crucial to 
maintaining the quality of life and property values in our area. 

Thank you for considering our perspectives on this matter. I look forward to hearing 
from you and working together to find a solution that best serves the interests of our 
neighborhood. 

Sincerely,  

Billy McDonald 

Zoning change: Zoning change from U-SU-C to U-SU-C1 
Case number: 2023i-00239 
 


